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The League of Women Voters is one of 20 organizations to endorse an alternative budget
drafted by the Wisconsin Council on Children and Families and Wisconsin Citizen
Action.

  

  

MADISON - Over the past several months the League has been working with other good 
organizations to rethink how we approach the state's biennial budget.  We believe that crafting a
state budget involves careful choices as to  how to tax fairly and invest resources wisely.

For several years now, the people of Wisconsin have been told that our  state is "broke" and
there is not enough money to help our communities  thrive or our institutions continue to serve
with excellence. That is  not true. 

 The League is one of 20 organizations to  endorse an alternative budget  drafted by the
Wisconsin Council on Children and Families and Wisconsin  Citizen Action. The coalition is
calling on lawmakers to reject  pressure by well-heeled special interests and craft a budget
designed to  help our communities prosper. Lawmakers can start by cleaning up the  tax code
and closing two loopholes that serve special interests, whether  they create jobs in the state or
not. 

 The Wisconsin Budget for All  outlines how that would restore nearly $900 million in revenue to
 invest in strong families and thriving communities across the state.
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http://lwvwi.us1.list-manage1.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=b8c396c38a&amp;e=795f814ef7
http://lwvwi.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=28ea86dd7c46f5cfdcf3e4a00&amp;id=4828b68951&amp;e=795f814ef7

